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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION IV-A CALABARZON
CITYSCHOOLS DIVISION OF THE CITY OF TAYABAS

Advisory Nof 8 85 2024
April 08, 2024
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8 s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28 s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

RESCHEDULED DATES OF PHILIPPINE RED CROSS QUEZON-LUCENA CITY
CHAPTER RAFFLE EVENT: WIN A CAR & DRIVE TO SAVE LIVES

The PRC Quezon-Lucena City Chapter informs the general public that the
raffle draws dates for “Win A Car and Drive to Save Lives” has been moved and
rescheduled on a later date as follows:

1st Draw: From March 4, 2024 to May 28, 2024
2nd Draw: From May 28, 2024 to July 26, 2024

Enclosed is a copy of notice of postponement for information.

Dissemination of this advisory is desired.
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EYES HERE!

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT: “WIN A CAR % DRIVE TD SAVE LIVES”
RAFFLE.

WE SINCERELY REGRET TO INFORM OUR DONORS/PARTNERS AND THE
GENERAL PUBLIC THAT DUE TO UNFORESEEN CIRCUMSTANCES, THE
DRAW DATES FOR OUR RAFFLE “WIN A CAZ & DRIVETO SAVE [IVES" HAS BEEN
MOVED OR RESCHEDULED ON A LATER DATES AS FOLLOWS:

15T DRAW: FROM MARCH 4, 2024 TO MAY 28, 2024
2ND DRAW: FROM MAY 28, 2024 TO 1ULY 26, 2024

WE SINCERELY APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY CAUSE.

FOR ANY QUESTIONS & INQUIRIES, PLEASE CONTACT US AT
09271310840 / 09177909881; DROP US A MESSAGE ON THIS POST OR
EMAIL US AT quezonlucena@redcross.rog.ph.

TICKETS ARE STILL AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE.

Vi M. DE LEON
Chapter Administrator
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Date :

(E\EVNO B, BAWDERAS JR .
Cehadls Diviston  Superinte,degt
Dz?Ed Tayalng OH\:]

DC Balderns ,

Dear

Humanitarian Greetings!

The Philippine Red Cross — Quezon-Lucena City Chapter, a recognized Chapter of the
Philippine Red Cross (PRC), existing for almost 78 years (established on March 4, 1946), has
been in the forefront of providing humanitarian assistance in the province of Quezon and Lucena
City such as: disaster management and relief operations during strong typhoons, floodings and
landslide; provision of human blood thru Blood Samaritan; emergency response; and other
humanitarian and lifesaving services such as Safety. Health,, Welfare, Red Cross Youth, RC143
Volunteers, and International Humanitarian Law.

As an independent, autonomous, non-governmental society, PRC is not funded by the
government, but rather raise its own fund and resources thru donations, services, and other fund
raising events.

Hence, the PRC Quezon-Lucena City Chapter is having a Fund Raising Event thru a
Raffle dubbed as “WIN A CAR & DRIVE TO SAVE LIVES!” to generate resources for its
various humanitarian and lifesaving services.

We cannot meet our goal without the help of our esteemed partners: the people,
companies, and organizations like yours. That’s why we are writing to you to please kindly
consider helping us reach our goal by selling our raffle tickets to your employees/members and
your partners.

The raffle ticket donation is P300.00/ticket. Each raffle ticket has two chances of
winning if purchased before the 1% draw date which is on March 4, 2024 with Prize: Brand New
Toyota Wigo E CVT as all non-winning raffle stubs during the 1* Draw will be included and
still be eligible for the second chance of winning on the 2" Draw which is on May 28, 2024
with Prize: Brand New Toyota Raize 1.2 E CVT.

In appreciation of your anticipated assistance, we would like to offer a free one raffle
ticket as Solicitor’s/Ticket Sellers Share, for every booklet of 10 tickets sold. We shall also
acknowledged your company/organization as our partner/sponsor during the program on the
scheduled Draws and in our Facebook Page with your logo. Attached is the Raftle
Mechanics/Rules and Guidelines for your reference.

We hope that we can count on your help to make this fund raising event a success for
the benefits of the people of Quezon Province and Lucena City. Our Chapter Service
Representative (CSR) for Fund Generation, Ms. Suzette S. Parco (09232655679 /
09271310840) and/or our Project Officer for this event, Ms. Maricar A. Uhagan (0967 3870674
/09271310840) shall coordinate with you on this matter.

Thank you in advance for your assistance. We hope to see you during the scheduled
draws being our sponsor and partner.

Sincerely yours,

VICT@R M. DE LEON DR. POTENCIANO A. ANDAMAN
Chapter Administrator Chairman, Board of Directors
091779009881 09175600477
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